
12TH MAR 2020 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

STUDENT BANKING 

EVERY  

THURSDAY 

 

LIL EXCURSION TO 

SUPAWORLD ACTIVITY 

CENTRE 

26/03/2020  

 

Student Free 

Day Thur. 9th 

April 2020. 

 

School Holidays 

Good Friday, 

10th April,2020—

24th April,2020. 

Term Two begins 

Mon. 27th April, 

2020. 

 

Thank you. 

Bothwell District School 

     Newsletter 

 

This week marks the beginning of Week 6 — we are al-

ready half way through the school term! 

The school term certainly is flying! With so much happening it’s a good opportuni-

ty to share some of the important events in and around our school. 

Attendance — Student attendance continues to be a priority across our school 

and while it is expected that children will get sick and have to stay home from time 

to time, I would ask parents and carers to be very particular about the ‘other’ days 

that students have away from school. Where possible could non urgent appoint-

ments be kept to after school and holidays/weekends where possible please. 

Corona Virus—well done to all our students and families on the down to earth, 

responsible way they are handling the Corona Virus. In fact for many of our stu-

dents they are finding the uncontrollable bulk buying of toilet paper and subse-

quent jokes, more interesting than the illness itself. We did send home a notice 

last week and posted it on Facebook. Parents are encouraged to discuss this with 

any students who may be concerned. The best way to stay healthy is to practise 

safe hygiene practices, including the regular washing of hands and to cough into 

your elbow. 

Student Health Survey—The 2020 Student Wellbeing Survey will be taking place 

between Tuesday 10 March – Friday 3 April. Students across Years 4 -12 in all Tas-

manian Government schools will undertake the survey, which will be used to help 

school, system and community approaches to support student wellbeing. This will 

be conducted at school, for further information please feel free to contact the of-

fice. 

Teacher Moderation Day—Thursday April 9th. It is worth reminding families that 

students finish Term 1 on Wednesday April 8. The following day, is Teacher Mod-

eration Day, where teachers from a variety of schools work together to assess 

student work ensuring that all teachers are making the same judgements. By doing 

this we are guaranteeing that a piece of work that is awarded an A(or a B,C, D) in 

our school, would be awarded an A in any other school around the state. 

Progress Reports—Classroom teachers are currently completing student progress 

reports. Designed to share with parents how their child has started the new 

school year, they will be sent home next week. 

 



 



 



 

 
Last week Class One came to visit  

Bothwell Library. 
They really loved using the VR machine.  



 

 



 

Cooking with Brigette 

Last week our students made  

Kiss  

Biscuits 

 

 





 

Bothwell Library 

Opening Hours 

Tuesday         3.30 p.m.—6.00 p.m. 

Wednesday  10.00a.m.—3.00 p.m. 

Wi Fi access 8.45 a.m. till 7.15p.m 

                                             You can book a session  

                                             at the       

Bothwell Library, 

to enjoy  

the experience 

Using the Virtual Reality. 

 



 

 

Book club forms 

need to be returned to school 

before the 19th March, 2020. 



 

Bothwell District School Association 

   

 

EASTER RAFFLE 

 

The School Association are selling raffle tickets for our  

Easter Raffle. 

 

Raffle will be drawn at our Easter Hat Parade.  We would be very grate-

ful for any donations of Easter eggs or chocolates for the Easter ham-

per. 

 

Donations can be left at the school office or contact Rachael Clark on 

0408 618 526. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 



CONTACT DETAILS 

 2020  

 
Student free day 

Thur. 9th April 2020. 

School Holidays 

Good Friday, 

10th April,2020—24th 

April,2020. 

Term Two begins 

Mon. 27th April, 2020. 

 

 

School Office Opening Times 

2019 

 

8.00 am—4.00 p.m. 
Keep an eye on Facebook as any   

changes to the above will be    

posted on there. 
 

 

Chris & Tanya 
 

 


